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ANNOUNCEMENTS 

NCRP Call for Scientific Data 

The National Council on Radiation Protection and Measurements (NCRP) has 

established a scientific committee to review data relevant to the shape of the dose

response relationship for mutagenic and carcinogenic effects of ionizing radiation at low 
doses. The Committee will complete a major survey of the available experimental and 

clinical literature, but to assist it in ensuring that important scientific data are reviewed, 

the scientific community is invited to provide relevant references and/or data to the 

Chairman of the Committee, Arthur C. Upton, by September 30, 1996. Responses 

should be mailed to: 

7910 Woodmont Ave., Suite 800 

Bethesda, MD 20814-3095 
Attention: Dr. A. C. Upton, Chairman, Scientific Committee 1- 6 

Research Strategies for the Prevention of Early Events 

in Human Radiation Carcinogenesis 

December 5-8, 1996, Dublin, Ireland 

A workshop will be held December 5-8. 1996 at the Radiation Science Center, 

Dublin Institute of Technology, Dublin, Ireland, on Research Strategies for the 

Prevention of Early Events in Human Radiation Carcinogenesis. The workshop will 

bring together international experts to discuss possible approaches to the identification 

of critical early events in human cancer and strategies for their control. Abstracts are 

being solicited for the Scientific Programme and must be received no later than 

September 15, 1996. For further information, please contact: 

Dr. C. Mothersill 
Radiation Science Centre 
Dublin Institute of Technology 
40/41 Lr. Kevin St.  

Dublin 8, Ireland 
Fax: 353 1 475 6793 
E-mail: cmothersill@dit.ie
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